
 
 

Council Request Update 
March 29, 2018 

 
Council Request: 18-023 
Requested by: Council Member Barrentine 
Request: Request for information related to trashcans on sidewalk on the 3600 block of S. 
Sherman Street   
Assigned to: Public Works 
Response: Please see the response provided by Interim Public Works Director Larry Nimmo. 
 
 



 
 
 
TO:   Chief John Collins 
 
FROM:  Code Enforcement Supervisor David Lewis  
 
DATE:  March 26th, 2018  
 
SUBJECT:  UPDATED Council Request 18-023 
 
 
CR18-023 
Requested by: Council Member Barrentine 
Request information related to trashcans on sidewalk on the 3600 Block of S 
Sherman St.  
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
On 03/26/18 Code Enforcement conducted an inspection of the 3600 Block S 
Sherman Street regarding compliance with the posting notice issued on 03/09/18. 
The trash cans have been moved off of the sidewalk and the properties are in 
compliance.   
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